
Lake Farm Park Academy, Botwell Common Road, Hayes, UB3 1JA 

Telephone: 0208-5732622 

Email: lfpaoffice@theparkfederation.org 

 

LAKE FARM PARK ACADEMY 

Come See the Christmas Lights! 

Family Trip 

Dear Parent/ carer,         November 2nd 2018 

Following the success of last year’s trip, and with Christmas in sight, we have arranged to take another 

coach into London to see the Christmas lights and perhaps do a little sightseeing. The cost is to cover 

the price of the coach, and you are encouraged to bring a packed tea to eat out and about 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be members of staff joining us but please remember: 

• All children to be accompanied by a parent/ carer 

• It is a cost per person including infants as they also take a seat. All children are the parent/ 

carer’s responsibility 

• It is an opportunity for you and your family to enjoy the ‘buzz’ of Christmas in London 

• We leave promptly from Lake Farm, to be dropped off at the top of Regents Street and 

collected at Trafalgar Square. 

• Parents/ carer’s are responsible for any travel sickness medication 

 Don’t miss out on a great festive occasion to share as a family. Tickets will be given on a first come 

first serve basis so please pay for your tickets on Parent Pay.  Tickets will be issued two days prior to 

the trip. 

If we do not have enough people please be aware that we will have to cancel the trip. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms. H. Buttar 

Principal 

 

When:   Thursday, December 6th 2018 4.00Pm till around 

8.30PM 

Where: Leaving LFPA at 4.00 to Central London 

Why: To have an opportunity to walk round central London to 

look at the Christmas lights and visit shops on Regent Street. 

Price: £9.50 per seat. 

 

 


